University of Minnesota

Twin Cities Campus

Office of the Dean
School of Public Health

A304 Mayo Building Box 197 420 Delaware Street S.E. Minneapolis, MN 55455-0381 612-625-1179 Fax: 612-626-6931

July 1, 1994

Henry Blackburn, M.D., M.S. Professor Division of Epidemiology School of Public Health bpc RL arm.

Dear Henry:

Thanks for your thoughtful note regarding the School of Public Health Goals. We still have some work to do before we come up with a document that truly reflects our directions and priorities--but I believe we have made a good start. As you know, we are comprised of so many different and diverse interests, that it is challenging to speak in one voice regarding this School of Public Health. Incidentally, you may be interested in knowing that we will be re-visiting your committee's recommendations on Industry Relations.

I am so accustomed to hearing about problems and dissatisfactions, that your positive missive really made the day--nay, I am too modest--it made the whole month!

Wishing you a magnificent summer!

Sincerely,

Edith D. Leyasmeyer, Ph.D., M.P.H.

Interim Dean

/sk